

MS. CHI ENGLISH

Name: _____

Class: S6

Date: .../.../ 20...

Tel: 038 255 2594

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6: UNIT 2 – SPORT GRAMMAR REVISION

*Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có): Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

HOMEWORK

I. Match to make meaningful sentences

0. I need to tell	a. you something important.
1. You mustn't interfere (can thiệp)	b. mustn't use it without my permission.
2. That car is my property (tài sản), you	c. alternative approaches (những cách tiếp cận khác nhau) to the problem.
3. You look really tired. I think you	d. to the Louvre if you're in Paris. It's wonderful.
4. You really should go	e. with her work.
5. We need to try	f. should go to bed early tonight.

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

II. Complete the sentences using the first conditional

- 1 You will feel (feel) better if you take (take) an aspirin.
- 2 If they (come) with us, we (have) a great time.
- 3 If it (rain), I (might / stay) at home.
- 4 (you / post) this letter for me if you (not be) too busy?
- 5 You (should / apologise) if it (be) your fault.
- 6 If David (invite) Janice, I (not go) to his party.

III. Complete the sentences using IF or UNLESS

- 1 You won't finish on time if you don't start now. (unless)
You won't finish on time unless you start now.
- 2 Unless you read the instructions, you won't know what to do. (if)
- 3 We'll go to the cinema tonight if I'm not too tired. (unless)
- 4 Unless you study harder, you'll fail the test. (if)
- 5 If the neighbours don't stop making that awful noise, I'll call the police. (unless)
- 6 Mum won't let him go out if he doesn't finish his homework first. (unless)

IV. Circle the correct answer

0. Students _____ use their mobile phones during the lessons.

A. should

B. need to

☒ C. mustn't

1. Our car's gas tank is almost empty. We _____ to fill it up with gas soon or we will run out of gas!

A. should

B. need

C. mustn't

2. You _____ try to exercise when you have an injury.

A. should

B. need

C. mustn't

3. It's really raining outside right now. I _____ forget my umbrella or I'll get wet!

A. should

B. need to

C. mustn't

4. He's *bleeding* (*chảy máu*)! We _____ to take him to the emergency room as soon as possible.

A. should

B. need

C. mustn't

5. My teacher told me that I _____ review my notes every day. I guess it's a good idea to look at them after class.

A. should

B. need

C. mustn't

V. Fill in the blanks with IF or UNLESS

1.Unless.... you take a taxi, you won't get to the airport on time.

2. it rains heavily tomorrow, I won't go to football practice.

3. you have booked a table, you won't be able to eat here tonight.

4. I have enough time this weekend, I'll visit my grandmother.

5. you are willing to study very hard, you'll never pass the test.

6. I find a cheap flight, I won't be going abroad this summer.

VI. Circle the underlined parts that need correction and correct them

0. You should cross the road without looking left and right.

→ _____ mustn't _____

☒ A

B

C

1. You need change your eating habits. It's unhealthy.

→ _____

A

B

C

2. You mustn't apologize to Amy. You broke her new vase.

→ _____

A

B

C

3. Passengers on a bus should smoke. It is against the law.

→ _____

A

B

C

4. You mustn't take a cell phone with you in case of emergencies.

→ _____

A

B

C

5. We should to call in an electrician to fix the fridge.

→ _____

A

B

C

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

For the last two years I have been living in Bangladesh, with my parents and my baby sister. We moved here from England and at first I didn't like it because I missed all my school friends. Most students arrive at school in the morning, books in hand, and return home in the afternoon, with a lot of homework. This is the idea we have when we think of schools. However, some schools, like the boat schools in Bangladesh, are a little different from what I was used to.



Twice a year, there are heavy rainstorms in Bangladesh which cover the area with lots of water. This leaves millions of people without clean water, electricity and other important things. It becomes difficult for children to go to schools and for those schools to keep their doors open. To solve these problems, some people thought of a brilliant idea to help the children. They built houses, health centres and schools that move around on top of the water.

Now there are almost 100 boat schools. Each of these schools gets electricity from the sun and has one laptop computer with internet and even a small library. These boat schools are a school and a school bus, all in one. Whenever there's too much water and every other service is closed, these types of schools are still open. They pick up their students from the side of the rivers, and then stop somewhere so that classes can begin. After the lessons are finished, the boat schools return the students to their homes and another group of students is picked up. About 70,000 children have used the boat schools since they started, fifteen years ago.

14. What does the writer say happens every six months in Bangladesh?
- A. The country doesn't have enough water.
 - B. Lots of water brings problems to the country.
 - C. Schools close for cleaning.
15. What problem do many children have at different times of the year?
- A. They have too much homework when it rains.
 - B. Their parents have to buy a boat for them.
 - C. They cannot use things that need electricity.
16. Where can people see a doctor when there is too much water?
- A. at the health centre, on the river
 - B. inside the library
 - C. in the school that is now closed
17. Where does the writer say children can see information online?
- A. at the health centres
 - B. on the side of the river
 - C. on the boat schools
18. What is the best title for the article?
- A. The First Day at School
 - B. An Unusual School
 - C. The Best School in Bangladesh

Questions 51 – 55

Read the notice and the text message.

Fill in the information in Ivan's notes.

For questions 51 – 55, write the information on your answer sheet.

CCC Cross-country club
15-kilometre races
October 7th under 14s
October 14th 14+



Races begin at 9.45 from Forge Farm. Runners arrive by 9.15.
 Call club secretary by Sept 30th (094577) to enter the race.
 Barbecue at 12.30. Bring own food (meat, bread, salad, etc.)
All welcome.

Hi Ivan
 My new mobile is 076554. We're too old for the race on 7 Oct, but the other one is OK for us. You bring the bread, I'll bring some burgers. It's only 5 km to the farm so let's cycle there. Meet me at the park gates at 8.45.
 Ricky

Ivan's Notes
 CCC race

Race from:	Forge Farm	
Date:	51	
Food I must take:	52	
How long is race:	53	km
Meet Ricky at:	54	a.m.
CCC phone number:	55	

- **say why you want him to come with you**
- **explain what you will do there**
- **suggest how to get back home after the club**

Write 25 words or more.

[illegible]

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé:

<https://tinyurl.com/3ymjxpr3>

PART 2 Questions 6-10

For each question, write the correct answer in the gap. Write **ONE WORD** or a number or a date or a time.
You will hear a teacher talking to a group of students about a school calendar.

School Calendar

For next: *year*

Start to sell calendars in: (6)

Last date to enter competition: (7)

Front picture will be: (8) in

Total number of pictures: (9)

Send your pictures to: (10) Mrs

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé:

<https://tinurl.com/28z399vs>

PART 5 Questions 21-25

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear a boy talking to his friend about the lessons that he had today.

How does he describe each lesson?

Example

0 Art

F

School Subjects

21 History

☐

22 Mathematics

☐

23 Science

☐

24 German

☐

25 Geography

☐

Opinions

A interesting

B funny

C difficult

D dangerous

E boring

F surprising

G easy

H useful

I. Circle the correct answer

- You _____ stay up late tonight or you won't be able to get up early for work.
A. should B. mustn't
- Ann is severely ill, she _____ a doctor or her health will become worse.
A. needs to see B. needs see
- He _____ study his lessons harder in order to get the grades he wants.
A. should B. needs
- My mother keeps telling me that we _____ wash our hands before we sit down at the dinner table.
A. mustn't B. need to
- I think that sign means we _____ enter the building. Look, there's a security guard too.
A. mustn't B. should

II. Complete the sentences using the first conditional

- 1 train it / it learn to obey commands
If you train it, it will learn to obey commands.
- 2 put something in its mouth / it eat it
- 3 programme it / it walk
- 4 touch its head / it wag its tail
- 5 ask / it questions / it nod or shake its head
- 6 it hear someone coming / it roar